



Friday 13th May 2022
NEW SCHOOL INTAKE AREAS for 2023
Dear Parents and carers
As outlined in my previous newsletters, Surveyors Creek Public School boundaries will change as of 2023. These boundaries will come into effect from today Friday 13th May.
Please familiarise yourself with the information that has come home today. This information can also be located on our school website. You can access this information by going to our website and clicking on the tab that says ’New Intake Information’. In there you will be able to access more information through the links. 
Today you will be receiving a letter for Parents and carers regarding the changes and a Frequently Asked Question sheet. These are quite informative, and I hope will give you the answers you require.
Below is a quick summary of what the new intake areas will mean for families. I still encourage you to read everything that has been forwarded to you as well.
· [bookmark: _Hlk103243204]If you now find yourself in the new intake area for Mulgoa Rise (provisional name) Public school. Your child or children can stay at Surveyors Creek Public School if you wish them too.
· If you have children at Surveyors Creek Public School and are in the new intake and wish to enrol their siblings into kindergarten in 2023, you may do so. Siblings will be accepted.
· If you fall in the new intake area for Mulgoa Rise (provisional name) Public School, you can enrol your child/children in the school for 2023. Please click on the Google form for more information on https://forms.gle/kH3fN82pUaARgLURA
We would absolutely love you to stay with the Surveyors Creek family but fully understand if it is easier for you to access the new school.
We ask that if you are in the new intake area and you are intending to move your child or children across could you please ring the front office and let us know. Our office staff will be compiling a list of families who are intending to move over. It’s important that we have a clear insight on student numbers for 2023 as this will have an impact on our staffing. I really appreciate your support as we navigate the new intake areas.
Please do not hesitate to call the school on 4737 9571 if you have any questions.

Your sincerely 

Mrs Kathy Browne
Principal
